
                                  
 

Friday 4th September 2020 

Hello and Welcome to Year 2, 

I would like to welcome you and your child to Class 2. I am very excited to see your child 
return to school after our extremely long break and I hope you and your families are all 
staying safe and well. 

The whole school staff have been preparing for how we can best help your child settle 
back into school, so that both you and they feel safe and happy. We have lots of exciting 
learning planned for your child it’s just that some of our classroom, playtime and 
lunchtime routines may be a little different to what you and your child remember.  This is 
to help keep the school environment as safe as we can for your child and the staff. 

Coming back to school, learning new routines and moving into a new class can feel a bit 
scary or strange but please do not worry. Miss Courtney, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Edwards and I 
will be there to help your child settle in and learn any new routines. If you or your child are 
unsure about anything please just ask and we will be happy to help you in any way we 
can. 

PE day for Class 2 is FRIDAY. This is the day, each week, that your child should come to 
school dressed in your full PE kit and trainers. The rest of the week they must wear full 
school uniform and school shoes. 

We would usually hold a ‘Meet the Teacher’ information meeting for you at the start of 
term, however, due to the social distancing restrictions we will not be able to hold these, 
this year. Instead, a class information sheet will be attached to next week’s newsletter 
(Friday 11th September). You can ring school to make a telephone appointment or contact 
me via our class email, if you need more information, or have any questions. Emails are 
checked daily between 8am and 6pm and I will do my best to respond within 24 hours 
wherever possible. 

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Ramsay  
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